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Consolidated District Plan 

ISBE changed the name of the Title I Plan to Consolidated District Plan.  The reason behind this 

is to have all the requirements and check off boxes in 1 place.  The hope is that it will save 

everyone time. For example the transportation plans for Homeless and Orphans are included in 

this plan. 

Mrs. Wysong and I met with the Title teachers to review the plan. We made no major changes 

to the Title Plan other than added a few different things we are doing. For example Mrs. Tynan 

was doing African Drum Culture to teach character traits, it has evolved into World Music. 

 

Testing Results 

We now have in preliminary results from the state testing in for SAT, PSAT10, PSAT9, and IAR.  

We do not have Science results back.  We are supposed to get official results in by the end of 

July. Judy Scherzer  and I have reviewed the test corrections that need to be made, and Judy 

has corrected them in SIS. We have to give ISBE reasons why students didn’t take a test.  An 

example of the corrections is in Science at the high school they take it if they are in biology.  We 

had a few that dropped biology at the end of the first semester, so they are not required to take 

it.  Thank you to Judy for getting all the corrections entered into SIS. 

 


